Your Letter to ENGIE re Proposed Desalination Facility Near Dakhla - Stakeholder Engagement

Andrew IANUZZI <andrewianuzzi@globaldiligence.com> To: coordinator@wsrw.org, Apsolument@yahoo.fr

20 January 2021 at 19:03

Dear Ms Eyckmans and Mr Deglet:

My organization has be engaged by ENGIE SA to conduct a stakeholder engagement process in connection with the desalination facility near Dakhla referenced in your letter of 9 December 2020 to Claire Waysand (re: 'Engie's policy on Western Sahara').

I would be pleased to speak with one or both of you regarding this matter as soon as possible.

Please let me know a convenient time to contact you.

Best,

Andrew lanuzzi

Counsel, Global Diligence

www.globaldiligence.com